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Tuesday 10th December 2019 

 

 
 

Monday 25th November 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 will be visiting St James’ Church, Garlinge on the morning of 
Tuesday 10th December, as part of their work in RE and Christmas 
activities.   
 
The children will be walking to and from the church, so please ensure 
that your child is wearing sensible shoes and has a waterproof coat 
in case of inclement weather. Please may we ask the children to wear 
full school uniform on the day as well.  We will be returning to school 
in time for lunch. 
 
All of our year 6 children have off-site permission forms completed 
by yourselves earlier in the year, so we do not require you to 
complete a separate permission slip for the trip. 
 
If you do have any other questions that you wish to ask, please do 
come and speak to one of us in school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Pegden 
Upper KS2 Department Leader     
      
 


